INTELSAT

November 10, 2011

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Correction to Request for Further Extension of Special Temporary
Authority to Operate Intelsat 706 (Call Sign S2401)
File No. SAT-STA-20111107-00214

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Intelsat License LLC, at the direction of the staff of the International Bureau,
herein corrects the description information in Question 8, FCC Form 312, of the
above referenced application.

Please replace the language in Question 8 with the following language, “Intelsat
License LLC herein requests an additional 30-day extension, from November
16, 2011 through December 15, 2011, of the Special Temporary Authority
previously granted Intelsat to drift Intelsat 706 (call sign S2401) from 72.10
E.L. to 72.0 E.L. and to operate at 72.0 E.L. in the C- and Ku-bands.”

Please direct any further questions regarding this STA request to the
undersigned at (202) 944-7848.

Sincerely,

Ooberse

Susan H. Crandall
Assistant General Counsel
Intelsat Corporation

cc: Stephen Duall
Jay Whaley
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